
Started in 2018, the YAG was established to provide an opportunity for young

people to share their experiences and perspectives on education with the Minister

for Education and the Ministry to help inform how we improve the education

system.

The 2023 YAG are:

Laila Baghdad, Wellington (new member)

Toby Mills, Otago (new member)

Hazel Rodney, Hamilton (new member)

Mackay Thomson, Kāpiti (new member)

Eniselini Ali, Auckland

Tanin Cain, Auckland

Harshinni Nayyar, Whangārei

Te Atamihi Papa, Otorohanga

Malakai Tahaafe, Christchurch

Harlow Tran-Lawrence, Auckland

Daisy Tumataroa, Taumarunui

Jayden van Dyk, Hamilton.

He mea tārai e mātou te mātauranga kia

rangatira ai, kia mana taurite ai ōna

huanga.

We shape an education system that delivers

equitable and excellent outcomes.
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The 2023 Ministerial Youth
Advisory Group announced
Four young people will join the 8 current members

for the 2023 Ministerial Youth Advisory Group (YAG).

Date published: 5 May 2023 1 min to read

SearchNews Term dates Bulletins Have your say

Ngaio o te rāngai mātauranga

Education professionals
Mā ngā mātua me te whānau

Parents and caregivers
Ngā kaiwhakarato me ngā kaikirimana

Suppliers and providers
Ā mātou mahi

Our work

We've updated education.govt.nz. Learn more

https://www.education.govt.nz/education-professionals
https://www.education.govt.nz/parents-and-caregivers
https://www.education.govt.nz/suppliers-and-providers
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/strategies-policies-and-programmes/policies/child-protection-policy
https://www.education.govt.nz/news
https://www.education.govt.nz/school-terms-and-holidays-dates
https://www.education.govt.nz/bulletins
https://www.education.govt.nz/have-your-say
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/about-us/contact-us/national-office
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/about-us/contact-us/regional-offices
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/about-us/contact-us/media-centre
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/about-us/contact-us/make-complaint
https://www.education.govt.nz/our-work/information-releases/official-information-act-requests/making-official-information-request
https://www.education.govt.nz/about-site
https://www.education.govt.nz/copyright
https://www.education.govt.nz/legal-and-privacy
https://www.education.govt.nz/social-media-terms-use
https://www.education.govt.nz/news
https://www.education.govt.nz/term-dates-and-holidays
https://www.education.govt.nz/bulletins
https://www.education.govt.nz/have-your-say
https://www.education.govt.nz/news/ministry-education-replacement-website-update

